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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 11:53 AM
To: 'S Worthington'
Subject: RE: fpl docket #160021-E1

Good morning Ms. Worthington & Ms. Franco,  
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer correspondence for 
Docket No. 160021-EI. 
 
For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report: 
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-
florida_power___light_company.pdf. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: S Worthington [mailto:sdw1977@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 11:50 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Fwd: fpl docket #160021-E1 
 
My name is Samantha Worthington, My mothers is Linda Franco 
 
Samantha  
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: S Worthington <sdw1977@gmail.com> 
Date: Thu, Aug 11, 2016 at 11:48 AM 
Subject: fpl docket #160021-E1 
To: clerk@psc.state.fl.us 

 My address is 3589 Beacon Drive Punta Gorda Florida 33980.  
My mothers address is 23271 Abrade Ave Port Charlotte Fl 33980. she does not have email 
 
Please consider not raising FPL billing. We can barely afford the bills as they are now. Thank you 
for your consideration! 
 
Samantha  
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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